
Webinars for Private Duty Nursing(PDN)  
New PDN Directory and Updates to Fee Schedule 

 
The Bureau of Medical Review will be conducting webinars on September 9, 2020 at 10:00 AM 
and September 15, 2020 at 1:00 PM for independent nurses (RN/LPN), nurse agencies, 
discharge planners, case managers and ordering providers to present the new PDN Directory 
and enhancements to the Private Duty Nursing Fee Schedule.  Topics include: 
 
 
PDN Medically Fragile Children’s Directory 

Description of the Directory and purpose 
How to enroll 
Financial incentives 

 
PDN Medically Fragile Training and Experience Enhancement 

Changes to enrollment process 
Expansion of age requirement 

 
PDN Fee Schedule  

New Regional Fees 
Transition from current county-based fee system 

 
 
Time will be available at the end of the presentation to answer questions from participants.   To 
enroll for the webinar, please visit www.emedny.org training webpages and click on the link for 
the webinar.  For more information, please contact the Bureau of Medical Review at 1-800-342-
3005 or OHIPMEDPA@health.ny.gov with questions about the new Directory and Fee 
Schedule.  For assistance in registering for the webinar, please contact eMedNY at 1-800-343-
9000. 

http://www.emedny.org/

